
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Barb Collins called the November 2, 2017 Senior Commission meeting to order at 
1:00 p.m. 
 
Members present:  Bernice Brown, Kitty Greenwood, Ruth Schwab, & Mike 
Vallone. 
 
The minutes of the October 2017 meeting were reviewed by the members.  
Motion by Mike Vallone and seconded by Bernice Brown to accept the minutes as 
read..  Motion carried and the minutes were accepted. 
 
St. Vincent DePaul Report by Mike Vallone:   Still a great amount of people 
coming in for food.    There has been a greater amount of people needing help 
their rent this month.  They are hoping the donations from the Thanksgiving Day 
service will help.  They will receive a large amount of donations for the food 
pantry from the Private label show. 
 
Preparations for the Christmas Cheer Foundation  dinner are under way. They 
expect to feed about 17,000 people on Christmas Day. 
 
American Legion Report by Mike Vallone:   The next  pancake breakfast is  
November 26th.  The Legion participated in many events on veteran’s Day. 
 
Relay for Life report by Kitty Greenwood & Bernie Brown:   No report, there has 
not been a follow-up meeting with the committee since the event in August. 
 
Senior Towers report by Sheree Victorian:  no report   
 
Barb reminded the members about the Blood Drive on December 8th,  also that 
the senior meeting in December would be our Christmas party. 
 
The Senior Commission meeting adjourned at 1:45 p.m. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Barb Collins 


